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22nd March 2024 

 

 

 

Notice of Change to Significant Figures reported for 

Reagecon Turbidity Standards' Test Results 

 

Dear Customer, 

We wanted to take this opportunity to inform you that Reagecon will be updating the number of significant 

figures for the Test Results on the Certificates of Analysis (CoA) for our range of Turbidity Standards. 

The change is part of a continuous improvement initiative at Reagecon and provides you, the customer, with 

even greater confidence in the Turbidity results stated on the CoA. The change also ensures that all users of 

Reagecon's Turbidity Standards are in adherence with the European Pharmacopeia resolution criteria. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at darren.mcgrath@reagecon.ie.  

We thank you for your continued business. 

Regards, 

Darren McGrath 
Quality Director 
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